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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st NOVEMBER 2011 
 

Question 
 
How many departing States employees have been compensated on the basis of ‘constructive 
dismissal’ in this year to date and in 2010?  What sums were paid in each such case? 
 
 
Answer 
 
There have been no cases where States employees have left the service and claimed constructive 
dismissal or have been compensated on the basis of constructive dismissal for the period 1st 
January 2010 to 25th October 2011. 
 


